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Procurement Department Bid Office 

Customer Center – 1st Floor, Room 002 

21 W. Church Street 

Jacksonville, FL 32202 

March 25, 2021 

 

ADDENDUM NUMBER: Two (2)  

TITLE: Removal/Replacement And Inspection of JEA Owned Air Release Valves  

JEA IFB NUMBER: 14102976460  

PROPOSAL DUE DATE: April 6, 2021 April 13, 2021  

TIME OF RECEIPT: 12:00 PM  

TIME OF OPENING: 02:00 PM   

 

THIS ADDENDUM IS FOR THE PURPOSE OF MAKING THE FOLLOWING CHANGES OR 

CLARIFICATIONS: 

 

JEA is responding to the following questions as shown below: 

 

1. Question: 

Is the RFP stating the contractor will document the condition of the saddle only if visible upon arrival to the site? 

Answer: 

Yes. We are not instructing the contractor to expose the saddle. 

2. Question: 

Are the ARVs we will use as replacements already in your possession? Or could there be possible material delays? 

Answer: 

We have ARVs in our possession and we will be rebuilding and testing the ARVs that the contractor pulls from the field. 

Once the rebuilt ARVs pass the operations test, they will be re-deployed to the field by the contractor. 

3. Question: 

When do you expect the Notice to Proceed to be given to the winning contractor? 

Answer: 

Assuming that the winning bidder is in JEA’s vendor and Safety systems, a Purchase Order to Proceed should be issued 

within 2 weeks of the bid due date. 

4. Question: 

Since this is informal and awarded to the budget, how many ARVs are to be replaced during the year? 

Answer: 

Since this is based on the budgeted amount, the number of ARVs to be replaced during the year would be based on the unit 

cost and the number of ARVs that the contractor can complete within the time and budget allowed. Currently, we have 

approximately 1,800 sewer ARVs. 


